# COMSAT

October 4, 2016

By Electronic Filing

Ms. Marlene Dortch
Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
445 Twelfth Street, SW Washington,

D.C. 20554
Re: Surrender of Earth Station License E040390 Held by COMSAT, INC.,
FRN# 0006108385

Dear Ms. Dortch:

By this letter, COMSAT, INC. hereby notifies the Federal Communications Commission that it is surrendering
the E040390 license because the antenna that was operated pursuant to that call sign is inactive and no longer
in use.

If you have any questions, or if any additional information would be helpful, please contact the undersigned
or James G. Lovelace at JLovelace.ctr@comsat.com or 571-599-3643.

Respectfully submitted,

Alex Simser

Legal Counsel

Comsat, Inc.
asimser@satcomdirect.com
D 321.525.4617
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